Steven Seee

From: Lenny Calderone <lennycalderone@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 5:59 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Support. Bill H-50531

Dear Legislator,

| am writing to you not just as a concerned citizen, but as someone whose health and future depend on the ability to
choose the provider who is best for me. Bill H-5351 is critical to ensuring that |, as well as countless others, can continue
making informed decisions about our own healthcare without unnecessary restrictions.

Over the years, | have worked hard to find a provider who truly understands my needs, listens to my concerns, and
delivers the best possible care. That trust and expertise are not easily replaced. If this bill does not pass, my ability to
access that provider will be taken away from me, forcing me to start over with someone unfamiliar with my medical
history and needs. This disruption could have serious, lasting consequences for my health.

No one should be told they can’t see the provider who is best for them. Healthcare is not one-size-fits-all, and patients
like myself deserve the freedom to make choices that directly affect their well-being. Taking away that choice doesn’t
just create unnecessary barriers—it puts lives at risk.

Please stand with patients like me and vote in favor of Bill H-5351. My health and my future depend on it.

Sincerely,

Lenny Calderone

{(401) 578-6552

9 Lynn Drive, Coventry Rl 02816 e



